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Re[2]:

12/15/1999 3:34 PM

It's routing. Should go out soon (from Doug Neeley to Clair Fancy).

Happy Holidays!

Please go ahead and send us a letter indicating that EPA will not be objecting
T

Author: Scott.Sheplak@dep.state fl.us at IN
to the permit.

Subject: Re: permits

Subject
Date:




Department of

') | Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building

Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
June 28, 1999

Mr. R. Douglas Neeley, Chief

Air and Radiation Technology Branch

Air, Pesticides and Toxics Management Division
United States Environmental Protection Agency
Region 4

61 Forsyth Street

Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: PROPOSED Title V Permit No.: 0950137-001-AV
Orlando Utilities Commission Stanton Energy Center

Dear Mr. Neeley:

David B. Struhs
Secretary

The purpose of this memo is to notify you that the PROPOSED Title V Air Operation Permit for the
Stanton Energy Center located at 5100 Alafaya Trail, Orlando, Orange County has been withdrawn. The applicant
will require time to evaluate its options in light of the finding that its Phase 11 NOx Compliance (averaging) plan is

not approved. Furthermore, certain revisions will be required to the application related to this issue.

If vou have any questions, please contact Michael Halpin at 850/921-9330.

Sincerely,

¥ Clair H. Fancy, P.E., Chief
Bureau of Air Regulation
CHF/mph

copy furnished to:
Mr. Robent F. Hicks, O.U.C.
Mr. Len Kozlov, DEP-CD
Mr. G. Preston Lewis, P.E. ENSR
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“Protect, Conserve and Manage Fiorida’s Environment and Nawral Resources”

Printed on recycled paper.
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Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

June 24, 1999

Ms. Gracy R. Danois

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region [V
345 Courtland Street N. E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Re: PROPOSED Title V Permit No.: 0950137-001-AV
Orlando Utilities Commission Stanton Energy Center

Dear Ms. Danois:

The purpose of this memo is to notify you that the PROPOSED Title V Air Operation Permit for the
Stanton Energy Center located at 5100 Alafaya Trail, Orlando, Orange County has been withdrawn. This
withdrawal has been discussed with Ms. Elizabeth Bartlett.

If you have any questions related to this matter, please contact Michael Halpin at 850/921-9530.

Sincerely,

Scott M. Sheplak P. ;Ef

Title V Section
Bureau of Air Regulation

SMS/mph

copy furnished to:
Mr. Robert F. Hicks, O.U.C.
Mr. Len Kozlov, DEP-CD
Mr. G. Preston Lewis, P.E. ENSR

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources”

Printed on recycled paper.



